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Learning+  
Program Information and How to Enrol 

 

Dear Parent/Caregiver, 

In 2022, free one-to-one online maths tutoring is available for South Australian students in Year 6 to Year 9 

as part of the Department for Education’s Learning+ program.  

Your child is invited to receive free tutoring in this exciting initiative.  

What is Learning+? 

The Department for Education launched the Learning+ pilot program last year, inviting students in Year 6 

and Year 8 from over 80 schools to participate in online mathematics tutoring. With the success of the pilot 

program, Learning+ has been expanded to include students in Year 6 to Year 9 in 2022.  

Click here to watch a short video about the program.  

How does it work? 

The program is designed for students of all mathematical abilities, as it is individually tailored to each 

student’s learning needs, to support their academic growth and independent learning.  

Students will be allocated a tutor, who is a qualified teacher with experience teaching mathematics and an 

in-depth understanding of the Australian Curriculum, and will participate in online tutoring for 30 minutes, 

twice a week for 10 weeks, after school and/or on weekends.  

How can my child participate? 

Our school nominated to participate in the Learning+ program in 2022 and students in years 7 and 8 has 

been selected to take part in Term 2, 2022.  

Places are limited and once tutoring spots are filled, students will be placed on a waitlist for Term 3.  

Don’t miss out – enrol now! 

We encourage you to consider your child’s participation in the program as a priority, so they do not miss out 

on this valuable opportunity. Participation is free of charge as all costs are covered by the department. 

Please refer to the Learning+ website www.education.sa.gov.au/learningplus for more information on the 

program and the online enrolment form.  

To complete the form, please: 

1. Review the important information on the Learning+ website  

2. Scroll down to “Enrol now and confirm your child’s participation”  

3. Click on the enrolment form link 

4. Complete the enrolment form to provide your consent and your child’s details no later than 

Wednesday 9 March 2022.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xL7NWqHzUE0
http://www.education.sa.gov.au/learningplus
http://www.education.sa.gov.au/learningplus
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What’s next? 

Following completion of the enrolment form, please monitor your e-mails (including your junk/spam folder) 

for communication from the Learning+ team.  

Remember, places are limited and once Term 2 tutoring spots are filled, students will be placed on a waitlist 

for the Term 3 program. 

Key program dates 

To ensure a smooth commencement to the tutoring program in Term 2, below are the key program 

milestones and required actions:  

 

DATE MILESTONE 

18 Feb 2022 

Week 3, Term 1  

Student enrolments open 

Parents will need to complete the online enrolment form to register their child 

for the Learning+ program commencing Term 2, 2022.  

9 Mar 2022 

Week 6, Term 1 

Student enrolments close 

Final day for parents to enrol their child for the Term 2 program is Wednesday 

9 March 2022. 

By 16 Mar 2022 

Week 7, Term 1 

Confirmation of enrolment 

Learning+ will provide email confirmation of Term 2 student enrolment offers, 

or Term 3 waitlisted students. 

16 Mar to 23 Mar 2022 

Week 7, Term 1 

Tutor booking system open for Term 2 enrolments 

The booking system will be open to all parents for a short period of time, get in 

quick to secure your preferred days and times.  

Learning+ will notify parents when the Term 2 booking system is open via email 

and text message. 

11 Apr 2022 

Week 11, Term 1 

Student – Tutor allocations confirmed 

Learning+ will provide email confirmation to both student and parent of tutor 

allocation and tutoring session details. 

11 Apr 2022 

Week 11, Term 1 

Student welcome 

Learning+ will provide students with information & resources on the program.  

2 May 2022 

Week 1, Term 2 

Term 2 tutoring program commences 

Students will begin tutoring sessions this week with their tutors. 
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Contact us 

If you need more information or have any questions, please contact the Learning+ team.  

Email: learningplus@sa.gov.au     

Phone: 8463 5604 

 

mailto:learningplus@sa.gov.au

